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PROCEDURE FOR SUBMITTAL AND RESPONSE TO PLAN QUESTIONS 
Revised October 2, 2012 
 
General 
 
Contractors are reminded to read and understand all special provisions and plan sheets for this 
contract. Special attention is given to the Working Restrictions, Completion Date (Plus Working 
Days), Traffic Control Plan and Traffic Control related special provisions. 
 
Please note a pre-bid conference with a short presentation is set for 6:00pm on October 25, 
2012 at the District 4 office. 
 
Contractor Questions 
 
Questions regarding the clarification of the contract plans, special provisions, and contract 
documents will be answered by the department to those contractors who supply an e-mail 
address. 
 
Contractors are requested to submit contract plan and special provision related questions to 
IDOT, District 4 at the following e-mail address: DOT.I74-I155@illinois.gov  
 
Questions may also be mailed to the Illinois Department of Transportation, District Four at 401 
N. Main Street, Peoria, IL 61602. Attn: Mr. Chris Maushard. 
 
Please include a telephone number, fax number, mailing address, and contact person with all 
questions. 
 
The Department will make available two time periods where prospective bidders can submit 
questions and receive responses. 
 
During the first time period, questions must be received on or before October 15, 2012.  
 
A response to all submitted questions will be provided on or about October 19, 2012 by e-mail 
address to all contractors who have provided an e-mail address. Any questions received 
after October 15, 2012 will be answered during the second time period. 
 
During the second time period, questions must be received on or before October 31, 2012. Any 
questions received after October 31, 2012 cannot be guaranteed to be addressed due to time 
constraints. 
 
A response to all submitted questions will be provided on or about November 2, 2012 by e-mail 
address to all contractors who have provided an e-mail address.  
 
All contractors interested in bidding on the contract on the November 9, 2012 letting are 
requested to supply an e-mail address to be used as a contact to receive question 
responses. This e-mail address should be sent to:   DOT.I74-I155@illinois.gov  
 


